
 

 

 

  
 
Rockingham Planning Commission 
 

The Town is currently looking for a volunteer to represent Fremont at the TAC 
meetings.  The meetings are normally held monthly on the fourth Thursday of the 
month at 9:00 am, and usually last for approximately 2 hours. 
 
The Rockingham Metropolitan Planning Organization (Rockingham MPO) is a federally designated entity that 
administers the urban transportation planning process for the 27 communities of the Rockingham Planning 
Commission.  This organization is staffed by the Rockingham Planning Commission and has two standing 
committees on which each of the communities has representation.  The Transportation Advisory Committee (TAC), 
which has on appointed member from each community; and the Policy Committee which is composed of the 
community appointed RPC Commissioners as well as regional, state, and federal planning partners.   
 
The purpose of the TAC is to provide technical advice and recommendation to the Policy Committee concerning 
transportation issues that have a bearing on the region.  Specifically, this often involves prioritizing transportation 
improvements, reviewing studies, and providing input to New Hampshire DOT and other agencies.  The TAC does 
not establish policies for the organization but makes recommendations to the Policy Committee in that regard. 
 
The main purposes of the TAC are to provide technical guidance and recommendations to the RPC staff and the 
Policy Committee concerning transportation issues that have a bearing on the MPO’s 3C’s planning process, to 
review major work products prepared by staff as part of the transportation planning program, to provide a forum for 
individual members to bring transportation related issues and concerns to the attention of the MPO staff and Policy 
Committee, and to advise the staff and Policy committee on major transportation issues in the region.  The TAC does 
not establish policies for the MPO but may make both technical and policy recommendations to the organization. 
 


